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NOTICE OF ACCREDITATION ACTIONS 

COUNCIL ON EDUCATION FOR PUBLIC HEALTH 
July 2020 

 
 
Accrediting agencies recognized by the US Department of Education are required to notify regional accreditors, 
selected specialized accreditors and state agencies responsible for postsecondary education of final accreditation 
decisions. Please be advised that the Council on Education for Public Health (CEPH), the recognized accrediting body 
for schools and programs of public health, took the following action on July 6, 2020. 

 
 

APPLICANT REQUESTS - Self-study submitted by July 6, 2022, with site visit shortly thereafter. “Applicant” is 

NOT a category of accreditation at CEPH, and these schools and programs should NOT be included on any 
published list. 

 

Accepted: met eligibility requirements 
 

Master of Public Health Program 
Binghamton University - SUNY 

 
 
The CEPH website includes a complete list of accredited schools and programs and additional information on applicants.  
 
For information about public health accreditation or questions regarding this notice, contact: 
Laura Rasar King, EdD, MPH 
Executive Director 
Council on Education for Public Health 
1010 Wayne Avenue, Suite 220 
Silver Spring, MD  20910 
Phone: (202) 789-1050 
lking@ceph.org 

 

 

https://ceph.org/about/org-info/who-we-accredit/accredited/
https://ceph.org/about/org-info/who-we-accredit/applicants/
mailto:lking@ceph.org

